--- On Fri, 5/15/09, Babin, Eric J CPO NPDS R-2 <eric.babin@iraq.centcom.mil> wrote:


From: Babin, Eric J CPO NPDS R-2 <eric.babin@iraq.centcom.mil>
Subject: CARE PACKAGE
To: jpnpete@yahoo.com
Date: Friday, May 15, 2009, 11:05 PM

Joe,
Just a short note to say thanks to "American Troop Support Team".
I received a care package yesterday.  I have shared with my shipmates
here at Camp Taji Iraq, and all send their appreciation.
The toys and candy I'll be taking over to our "visitation" area later
today for the Iraqi children that come here to visit family members that
are detainees.
It's not just the items that we appreciate, it is more so the feeling we
get knowing that very busy folks back home took time to donate,
purchase, package and send these items to us.  
God Bless-
Eric

NCC(SW/AW) ERIC J. BABIN
COMMAND CAREER COUNSELOR
NPDB R-2
CAMP TAJI, IRAQ
UNCLASS EMAIL: eric.babin@iraq.centcom.mil
SECRET EMAIL: eric.babin@s-iraq.centcom.smil.mil
DSN 318-834-3951

NAVY  STRONGER
"DON'T TREAD ON ME"
Nemo me impune lacessit

